
                                    

 

 

 

 12th February 2021                  Term: Spring 1   Week: Six 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

 
Well done Aléena and Jamie who are 

our stars of the week.  
 

       
 
We would love to choose more stars as 
we are so amazed by all of you!  

Have a wonderful half term, Thank 

you again for your amazing support, 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs 

Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

Thank you for the last six weeks. Your 
support has been amazing. You have 
been patient and supportive, as we 
adapted to our new way of learning. We 
know it has not been easy. We are so 
proud of each and every one of you. 
Please don’t worry about trying to ‘catch 
up’ with tasks over half term. You have 
all done more than enough. 

 

Keyworker attendance form for children 
attending school after half term 

We ask again that you fill out the online 
form to let us know which day(s) your 
child will be attending school after half 
term. This is just to help us with our 
planning. Thank you to those who 
completed it last week. I will also send 
the link out via Seesaw. 
https://forms.gle/rzZkXcTWJ2aRqQ2v7 This week … 

Pancakes, Chinese New Year and 
Valentines have shaped our learning this 
week. You made lists of ingredients to 
help Mr Wolf with his pancakes. You 
watched Mrs Rogers make pancakes and 
thought of words to describe how they 
might taste and then either made them 
for real or designed your own on paper. 
We measured to find the tallest and 
smallest and the longest and the 
shortest. We used our Days of the Week 
song to help us order the days of the 
week and thought about what we could 
do in a minute. We concluded finding 
out about the Polar Regions with a great 
rap from Andy and some fantastic 
writing to go with your penguin life 
cycles.  

Today is all about Chinese New Year as 
you find out how and why Chinese New 
Year is celebrated.  

After half term we will be using 
different traditional tales as the basis 
for our learning.  

 

Key ring words 

Please keep on with the keyrings. Try to 
do them at least 3 times a week. The 
children need to be working towards 
reading them not ‘fredding’ them. Feel 
free to mix the order up the order on 
the keyring too. That’s why the keyring is 
hinged and please ask if you need more. 

 


